
February 10, 2022 

TO:  HHN Committee, other interested parties 

FROM: Shawn Tessmann 

RE:  February Update 

A few notes for this month:  

COVID continues to impact our service delivery.  A few highlights: 
• As of the drafting of this report, we have 7 positive residents at Badger Prairie
• We’ve had to close the job center several times due to staff exposure
• We’ve had as many as 20-30 staff at Badger Prairie off the schedule due to illness

or exposure at any one time
• The isolation and quarantine shelter remains at capacity

We continue to serve our community under difficult staffing constraints.  

The other note I will draw your attention to this month is the quarterly ARPA report.  
As always, feel free to let me know if there are questions or concerns.   

Thank you for your support.  
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